
 

FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER

HSM SUNDAY & WEDNESDAY NIGHTS IN Jan. 


Wednesday Nights - We will meet Feb. 7th and 
Feb. 21st. 6:30-7:30 in the teen room. 


Sunday Nights - We will meet Feb. 4th for our 
Polar Bear Plunge at the Castleman’s. We will not 
meet Feb. 18th because we will be at Winterfest.

SUMMER 2024 BIG EVENT DATES


HONDURAS MISSION TRIP: JUNE 1-11

HCM VBS: JUNE 9-12

IMPACT JR: JUNE 14-17

IMPACT SR: JUNE 17-22

SERVE WEEK: JULY 8-11

HIGH SCHOOL RAFTING: JULY 18-20

BEACH BLAST: JULY 26-29


OUR SUNDAY MORNING BILBE CLASS ARE SPLIT 
WITH OUR HIGH SCHOOL AND MIDDLE SCHOOL 

STUDENTS. 



Our student ministry is made up of 
students in the 6th-12th grades from over 

4 high schools and 12 middle schools!


Stay Connected Through Email & Text


To sign up for our weekly emails please contact Bethany 
Faucett at bfaucett@homewoodchurch.org


To sign up and receive our Text Alerts 

Text the number: 81010 


With the message: @hsminfo


Justin Peach has been our Student Minister since 
2013. He is married to Mary Beth, and they have 3 

boys,

 Jack (7) Greer (4) Wilson (4). 


Justin graduated from Middle Tennessee State 
University with a degree in Communication Studies 
and completed his Master of Theological Studies 

from Lipscomb University.


Honduras Yard Sale Donations

We will be taking donations for our 

Honduras Yard Sale starting Feb. 4th through 
March 3rd. Please no broken items, clothes, 

shoes or tube tv’s. 


Join us for Sunday Morning Bible Class upstairs in 
the teen room from 10:50am - 11:30am. 


Our classes are split up into two groups. 

Middle School and High School


Use this QR code to visit our Student 
Page on our website and to Register for 

our upcoming events. 


Winterfest Meeting

We will meet Sun. Feb. 11th in the teen 

room after class to go over our Winterfest 
trip. This meeting is for all teens, parents 
and Sherpas that are going on the trip. 


HSM New Testament Reading Plan

We are encouraging our teens to read the 

Bible More! We have a reading plan that will 
walk us through the New Testament from 

January to May. Here is our February reading 
plan. 



